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Market City Shopping Center collected canned goods, nonperishables and toiletries during a week long canned food
drive in support of Central Union Church’s Serving Aloha program. The center also made a $1,000 donation to the
program. The Serving Aloha program assists people who are facing food insecurity due to the economic effects of
the pandemic. Sandra Au Fong, Market City Ltd. president, presented a check to Karl Hedberg, Central Union Church
Serving Aloha chairperson, as Marvin Fong of Market City Ltd. and Martha Balkin, Central Union Church chairperson,
look on. PHOTO COURTESY MARKET CITY SHOPPING CENTER



